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October 28, 2021 
 
 
Families, 
 
 
On behalf of the Halifax Regional Centre for Education, I am happy to share this progress update on the project to 
replace St. Joseph’s – A. McKay Elementary School. 
 
School Steering Team 
The School Steering Team (SST) held its third meeting on October 6. You can find the agenda and minutes from all 
SST meetings on the HRCE website at https://www.hrce.ca/about-hrce/operations-services/capital-
projects/replacement-school-sjam . (Please note: Minutes from the Oct. 6 meeting will be posted once they are 
approved.) 
 
Demolition of Existing School 
The project has been awarded to Starfish Demolition. Over the next three months, they will undertake the 
demolition and abatement work necessary to ready the site for construction of the new building.  
 
Click here to learn more. 
 
More Information 
As the planning and construction of the new school progresses, we will continue to provide you with new 
information. Updates, agendas, minutes, photos and more will be posted on the HRCE website at 
https://www.hrce.ca/about-hrce/operations-services/capital-projects/replacement-school-sjam . 
 
 
With thanks, 
 
 
Kavita Khanna 
 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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